ISKSAA BATHINDA TRAVELLING FELLOWSHIP 2025

TESTIMONIAL

| WOULD LIKE TO THANK ISKSAA AND DR PARAMPREET NAGPAL FOR GIVING ME
THIS OPPURTUNITY TO ATTEND ISKSAA BATHINDA TRAVELLING FELLOWSHIP 2025. |
AM DELIGHTED TO SHARE MY EXPERIENCE ABOUT ROBOTIC JOINT REPLACEMENT
AT NAGPAL SUPERSPECIALITY HOSPITAL ,BATHINDA UNDER THE MENTORSHIP OF
DR PARAMPREET NAGPAL. MY FELLOWSHIP STARTED ON 03/03/2025 AND FINISHED
ON 29/03/2025 FOR A PERIOD OF 4 WEEKS.

DURING MY FELLOWSHIP | WAS INTRODUCED TO DAILY WORKING ROUTINE OF THE
HOSPITAL. UNDER THE GUIDANCE OF DR PARAMREET NAGPAL, | HAD PRIVILEDGE OF
WITNESSING ROBOTIC KNEE REPLACEMENT SURGERIES USING BOTH CUVIS AND
CORI ROBOTIC SYSTEM ALONG WITH COVENTIONAL PRIMARY / REVISION KNEE AND
HIP REPLACEMENT SURGERIES.

DURING MY STAY OF 4 WEEKS | WAS INVOLVED IN AROUND 190 ROBOTIC AND
COVENTIONAL KNEE AND HIP REPLACEMENT CASES.DR PARAMPREET NAGPAL
HELPED ME TO UNDERSTAND MINUTE TECHNICAL ASPECTS OF BOTH ROBOTIC
KNEE REPLACEMENT AND CONENTIONAL JOINT REPLACEMENT SURGERIES.

AT THE END | CAN SUMMARIZE THAT ISKSAA BATHINDA TRAVELLING FELLOWSHIP
2025 AT NAGPAL SUPERSPECIALITY HOSPITAL WAS AWONDERFUL LEARNING
EXPERIENCE.MY SINCERE THANKS TO DR PUSHPINDER BAJAJ , ISKSAA TEAM AND
DR PARAMPREET NAGPAL FOR MAKING THIS POSSIBLE.

DR. SWAPNIL KARANDE



